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MEMORANDUM HR20-2023 
 
To:   Agency Administrators 
From:   Andy Snuggs, Director of Human Resources 
Subject: 2024 IRS W-4 Form 
Date:   December 18, 2023    
   
The Internal Revenue Service has issued a new W-4 Form for 2024. Fortunately, 
the changes from 2023 are very minor. The year on the form has changed to 
2024 and a few figures on the taxable wage and salary table on page 4 of the 
form have been updated.  
 
Please continue to encourage employees to use the IRS Tax Withholding 
Estimator found here: https://www.irs.gov/individuals/tax-withholding-estimator.   
 
The new form will be posted to the JAC public website under “Forms” 
 
Attachment (1) 
 


